July 29, 2003
New Bank Contract for Corporate Travel Charge Cards
The State of Texas has awarded the Corporate Travel Charge Card Program to Bank One.  The term of the contract is for 3 years, ending August 2006.

On Wednesday, July 23rd, we met with representative of Bank One.  We were given information and instruction regarding the implementation of this change.  The conversion time frame has been set by the State and is fairly aggressive.

The current travel card with Bank of America will be active through Wednesday, September 10th.  All cards will be inactivated/closed on Thursday, September 11th.
Starting the week of August 11th, cards will be issued by Bank One and sent to TTUHSC.  Business Services will need to verify all cardholders and prepare a distribution schedule that will be communicated to all concerned.

The cycle date for Bank One’s monthly statement will change from your current cycle date with Bank of America.  It will now be the 10th of the month.  All active and current travel cards will be converted to Bank One with credit limits based on credit scores.  Contract benefits and changes will be summarized at a later date.

The program administrator training for Smart Data On-Line (SKOL) will begin the week of August 25, 2003.  Program Administrators and card holders will have some on-line capabilities with Bank One.

We will try to make this conversion as painless as possible.  Please realize this is the plan right now, however, if the conversion at the bank has some glitches, time frames may change.
